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Prescriptions of anti-psychotic drugs like Risperdal for pre-school kids have doubled in the last few 

years, according to a recent study from Columbia University. Now there are an estimated 500,000 

children and adolescents receiving such drugs in the United States. Is it too much?

Only four in ten of the preschoolers who receive prescriptions for these powerful drugs have been 

given a proper mental health assessment, according to the Columbia study. That worries some 

experts. As one told the New York Times:

“There are too many children getting on too many of these drugs too soon.”
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This quote was from Dr. Mark Olfson, professor of clinical psychiatry at Columbia and lead researcher 

in the new study, which was financed by the government.

Olfson and other researchers worry that the drugs can interfere with physical and mental 

development in young children. What many kids need is talk therapy, but it's cheaper and more 

convenient to medicate them, they say.

Read more in the Times' article here.

People interested in learning more about our firm's legal services, including medical malpractice in 
Washington, D.C., Maryland and Virginia, may ask questions or send us information about a  
particular case by phone or email. There is no charge for contacting us regarding your inquiry. A 
malpractice attorney will respond within 24 hours.
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